
MEMORANDUM 

Date: June 9, 2021 

To:  Chair Weeks and Members of the Planning Commission 

From: Monet Sheikhali, City Planner – Current Planning 

Subject: Recommendation for Continuance of Item 9.3 to a Date Uncertain 

Please be advised that at the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting to be 
held on Thursday – June 10, 2021, at or after 4:00 PM, Planning staff will recommend 
continuance of the meeting item described below to a date uncertain. 

9-3. PUBLIC HEARING – HEARN VETERANS VILLAGE – MITIGATED NEGATIVE
DECLARATION – TENTATIVE MAP MINOR – 2149 W HEARN AVE – MIN21-001

To provide Planning staff with the opportunity to respond to public comments 
received during public review of the Hearn Veterans Village Initial Study/Mitigated 
Negative Declaration, which was published for 30-day public review on May 7, 2021, 
Planning staff will request a continuance of this project’s scheduled public hearing to 
a date uncertain. Continuance to a date uncertain would require re-noticing of the 
public hearing. 


